
Comment for planning application 19/02796/F
Application Number 19/02796/F

Location OS Parcels 3309 And 4319 Adjoining And North Of Milton Road Adderbury

Proposal Erection of sports & community pavilion with associated carpark and sport facilities (outdoor
pitches and MUGA) following planning consent for change of use of agricultural land to
sport/recreation and community use (18/00220/F)

Case Officer Matthew Chadwick  
 

Organisation
Name Donna Hirst

Address 2 Rawlins Close,Twyford,Banbury,OX17 3HS

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments It is so welcoming to see the progress of this application for new community facilities in
Adderbury. This is so long overdue as we have been left behind by the developments in
surrounding villages who have made improvements to community health and spirit.
Adderbury needs new sporting and community facilities, the existing provision is wholly
inadequate. The proposed location of this build is perfect as it is discreetly sited behind a
mature and established tree line so the nearby community will not be affected by the
building or sports fields. It would be so short sited to prevent these facilities from being
realised with the growth of new housing developments nearby which, regardless of your
viewpoint, will bring young families and new life to the village so this development it critical
for the future of the Adderbury. There may be many who oppose these facilities for a variety
of reasons, local environment, noise and light pollution, traffic concerns etc. But village
communities have to develop and grow with the times, they can't be left to stagnate and age
to extinction. We have to provide for the many generations to follow ours and leave them a
legacy that supports their development and well being. No doubt the same concerns were
raised in the 19th century when the village Institute was built, this has served the village
well but it is time for something new. So well done Adderbury Parish Council and the WFAC
group for getting this far and negotiating the many hurdles that have been thrown before
you on this journey. I look forward to this project reaching fruition and an exciting new
development coming in our future. The villagers of Adderbury have spoken in 2 separate
referendums that support this application. So let's deliver what the majority have voted for.
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